Ahavath Messiah Ministries

Dr. Al & Michele Reichman

May 2022 Prayer Letter



PO Box 330337 Fort Worth, IX 16163 817-263-9968 ahavathmessian@gmail.com

Did you know?

Two professors at Jerusalem's Hebrew University created the first cherry tomatoes

Ahavath Messiah translated from Hebrew means Love Messiah. Our purpose is to take the love of Messiah to Jewish people so they may come to faith in the Messiah of Israel. Equally important is the need to encourage other believers in the churches to embrace their witness of Messiah to Jewish People.

Do you have a Jewish friend you would like to send a tract? Please email us their address and we'll mail them the Messiah tract and response card to info@ahavathmessiah.

Support & Donations: Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218-0229 281-599-7411

Home Church: Worth Baptist Church, Fort Worth, TX Rev. Tyler Gillit

www.ahavathmessiah.com

Dear Praying Friends,

I am still qvelling (Yiddish for welling up, gushing, to be delighted) over our recent Israel tour! After a 2 ½ year covid hiatus we finally were able to make this tour happen! I had 36 longsuffering people who waited patiently and remained very flexible and were overwhelmingly rewarded. I must say, after such a long wait, I wondered if I would remember my teachings for each site we visited, but it all came back to me and felt second nature! We formed a WhatsApp page for everyone to share pictures and memories. My next tour is set for May 15-25, 2023. I changed the dates in order to accommodate my guide who is coming out of retirement to do our tour next year. She and I have worked together on these tours for more than 20 years and she adds something very special to my tours. I know you will fall in love with her! I am waiting to hear from the airline regarding the airfare and it looks like the overall price will be comparable to what we paid this year. You can make your deposit through our website using PayPal. It is not too soon to reserve your seat as I already have some 20 or more signed up...but still have room for you!

Once I returned from Israel I was privileged to spend Mother's Day with Michele before hitting the road again. I preached in some new churches along the way and found a very receptive spirit of the need of taking the Gospel to the Jewish people. Occasionally I still find those who hang on to the unbiblical teaching that the Jews had their opportunity, rejected it and now the Gospel is no longer for them-- it is for the Gentiles. Others hold to the belief that because they are too difficult to reach, they do not deserve our time and effort to bring them a witness. Still others insist that since the Jews rejected Jesus, God has rejected them. None of these arguments have any basis in scripture, in fact, the opposite is expressly commanded! Romans 1:16; Ezekiel 33:7-9; Romans 11:1 all speak directly to these issues and command us to be a witness to the Jewish people. It breaks my heart to find believers still hiding behind such unbiblical beliefs, which is why it thrills me to find churches responding so well when I urge them of the biblical mandate that we as believers have to take the gospel to the Jewish people of the world!

In light of this, please keep our tract outreach in your prayers! Please also remember that sending the tract is but the beginning. The real work begins once we receive a response! Even an ugly response is a one we can deal with. We received such a response just this week and I was able to respond to him and turn the discussion around. Please pray that this builds and grows into something fruitful!

Michele and I remain grateful for your faithful prayer and financial support! Apart from you our ministry could not be possible! Please never forget that it is by your mercy they shall obtain mercy! Romans 11:30-31

In Messiah, Dr. al Reichman